

Executive Board
Clark Campbell, President
University of Kansas

Joe Dykstra, President-Elect University of Utah

Susan Teeter, Past President Princeton University

Brian Schrader, Secretary University of Iowa

Matt Barany, Treasurer University of Richmond

## **Board of Directors**

Courtney Shealy-Hart Georgia Tech

Jeff Hegle Saint Cloud State University

Teri McKeever University of California-Berkeley

McGee Moody University of South Carolina

Sean Tedesco USMMA

Heidi Voight Northern Michigan University

Greg Brandes University of Rochester

Executive Director
Greg Earhart

415 N Tejon Street Colorado Springs, CO 80903 www.cscaa.org @cscaa.org February 9, 2020

Professor Stephanie Joiner Professor Barton County Community College 245 NE 30 Road Great Bend, KS 67530

Dear Professor Joiner,

We are writing to congratulate you on the success of the Barton County Community College men & women's swimming team. Even with their focus on **next month's NJCAA**Championships Championships, they continue to excel in the classroom and because of this we have selected them to our Scholar All-American team.

This summer, swimming and diving will capture the world's attention in Tokyo. Before that, however, the swimming world will turn its focus to Omaha for the Olympic Team Trials. Every Division and every level of collegiate swimming will be represented and while not every school will put someone on the team, each one, including Barton County CC contributes to Team USA's Olympic success.

More importantly, Barton County CC, thanks to your support and Coach Reeder's leadership is helping to produce great students, great leaders and great people who succeed in all walks of life.

Again, Professor Joiner, our congratulations for your achievement and our sincerest thanks for your support of educational opportunities for swimmers and divers.

Sincerely,

Clark Campbell

Clark Campbell, President Head Women's Swimming Coach University of Kansas ccswim@ku.edu Greg Earhart Executive Director gearhart@cscaa.org

PS Professor Joiner – If you have any interest in attending this Summer's Olympic Trials, please let us know. We'd love to see you, Jonathan and some Barton County CC alumni at our All-School Swimming Class Reunion.